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CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

September 11, 1957

Ju.1g §
62A4 - )ﬂm -
Dr. Luis F. Leloir

Instituto de Investigaciones Bioquimicas
Fundacion Campomar

Julian Alvarez 1719

Buenos Aires, Argentina

Dear Dr. Leloir:

I have heard from Dr. Dean Clark that you are
seriously considering a formal offer on the part of
the Massachusetts General Hospital to come there to
take over the laboratories of Dr. Lipmann. Naturally
I am delighted to see that proceedings have reached
this stage of development, and I would like to add my
sincere wish to those of other Boston biochemists
that you come here.

Needless to say, we enjoyed your visit here last
spring tremendously and will be looking forward to

the stimulation which you would bring us and which
has been such an important tradition in Dr. Lipmann's

laboratory.
Sincerely yours,
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“John M. Buchanan
Head of Division of Biochemistry
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